
NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING FOR RESIDENTS  
 Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) & HOME  

 
The City of Fargo is soliciting public input in preparation of its 2020-2024 Consolidated 
Plan for Housing and Community Development. The 5-Year Plan provides information on 
the overall needs of the community, including special focus on low and moderate-income 
residents. Interested citizens are invited attend a public meeting on Tuesday, 
November 5, 2019 at 5:30 PM in the Eide Bailly Boardroom of NDSU’s Richard H. Barry 
Hall located at 811 2nd Avenue North, Fargo. Written comments may be submitted via 
email to Planning@FargoND.gov or mailed to City of Fargo, Planning and Development, 
225 4th Street North, Fargo, ND 58102. For more information, please contact the Fargo 
Planning Department at 701.241.1474.  
 
The facility is serviced by public transit, accessible, and can accommodate persons with 
disabilities. Alternative formats of this information or reasonable accommodations for 
persons with hearing loss, vision loss, disabilities or limited English proficiency, including 
the availability of interpretation and translation services, will be made upon request (48 
hours notice is required). Anyone who requires interpretation or translation services 
should contact the City of Fargo Planning and Development Department at 701.241.1474 
or Planning@FargoND.gov. Anyone who requires an auxiliary aid should contact North 
Dakota State University Vice Provost and Title IX/ADA Coordinator Canan Bilen-Green 
at 701.231.7708 to arrange for services. To access TDD/ND Relay service dial 
1.800.366.6888. In accordance with Federal regulations and City of Fargo policies, the 
City of Fargo provides services without regard to race, color, national origin, sex, 
disability, age, familial status, religion, marital status, veteran status, sexual orientation, 
gender identity, public assistance, domestic violence, lawful activity, or condition 
protected by applicable federal and state laws. The City is an equal employment/equal 
housing opportunity agency. 
 

(October 28 and November 4, 2019) 
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